Dear Friends, UPDATED 2/17/22

We are humbly requesting assistance from our good friends in donating the food items &/or supplies that we are in great need of. At this time our largest expense is buying food.

Most Needed: Facial Tissues Toilet Tissue Body Wash for Sensitive Skin Mint Mouthwash Baby Wipes

- Food Store Gift Cards Bran Flakes Chicken Stove Top Stuffing Mix Egg Noodles
- Tuna Fish Peanut Butter Grape Jelly Tomato Sauce and Pasta (any kind) Mayonnaise Yogurt
- Snack Pack Type Puddings, Jell-O Cups, Fruit Cups (not applesauce) Sugar Free Candy
- Plastic Utensils (especially teaspoons) Regular Paper Napkins 8oz. Paper Hot/Cold Cups
- White Copy Paper 8.5x11 #6 Envelopes (only boxes of 500) AA Batteries Stamps

All donations can be dropped off at the Shepherd Lane back entrance between 9:00am and 5:00pm or at the front door. Please call the Front Desk at 973-942-0300 when you arrive and we will send someone to come out with a cart to assist you. For questions about food donations please ask to speak to Dawn.

The best way that you can help is by making a monetary donation on our website <a href="https://www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org">www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org</a>. You can make a note on your donation, (as a comment), that you want it to be used for food. If you are making a donation by check, please include a note that your gift is to be used for food. Checks should be made out to "Little Sisters of the Poor". You can check back regularly for updates on our website under News & Events and the Blog.

You can also go to **www.smile.Amazon.com - using your exisitng account** and choose *Little Sisters of the Poor St. Joseph's Home for the Elderly Totowa* as your charity and shop as usual. You can also help us by shopping for our most needed items on our Amazon Charity list, type in your browser:

smile.amazon.com/gp/clpf and type in St. Joseph's Home for the Elderly Totowa.

As devoted benefactors, in gratitude for your generosity, the Little Sisters and Residents offer their prayers daily for you and your loved one's special intentions through the intercession of good St. Joseph. We especially pray that everyone remain safe and healthy. God bless you.

Gratefully yours, Sister Mary Thomas Superior Little Sisters of the Poor Donations can be mailed to: Development Office St. Joseph's Home for the Elderly 140 Shepherd Lane Totowa NJ 07512

Donation/Event/Website Assistance: Cathy Ann Dewar, Development Director <a href="mailto:twdevelopment@littlesistersofthepoor.org">twdevelopment@littlesistersofthepoor.org</a>
973-942-0300 ex.316 - Tues.-Fri. 9:30 - 5:00

Food Donation Assistance: Dawn, Food Service Supervisor

twfoodservices@littlesistersofthepoor.org